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Conserve Water During Fire 

 
South Lake Tahoe, CA (August 26, 2021) – With the Caldor Fire knocking on the door of the Tahoe Basin, 
many in the community are packing their emergency supply kit and coming up with an evacuation plan 
to prepare in case of fire. The South Tahoe Public Utility District reminds customers to turn off irrigation 
systems and outdoor hoses in the event of an evacuation.  

“During a fire, your water district is working to maximize the available water supply and water pressure 
for fire fighters,” said Shelly Thomsen, public affairs and conservation manager at South Tahoe Public 
Utility District. “Please turn off any outdoor water before evacuating so fire fighters have ample water to 
do their job.”  

If fire should impact one area of South Lake Tahoe, the District encourages all remaining customers to 
conserve water. “Turning off your irrigation system, only flushing solids, delaying clothes washing, and 
shortening showers helps to preserve water for firefighting efforts where they are needed,” said 
Thomsen. 

Visit Living with Fire’s Evacuation Checklist to prepare yourself for a quick and safe evacuation should 
one occur: https://www.livingwithfire.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/Evacuation-Checklist-2020-
one-page.pdf.  
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